
We had a successful Fall
Community Cleanup Day in
District 7 on October 30th. Let's
do it again! Make plans to join
us for a Spring Cleaning Day
on Saturday,  March 19, 2022 at
8:30am.  

District Seven

Newsletter

Greetings, District 7! While
running for office, I made
promises to help clean and
revitalize our community.
Progress is being made. I'm
working with developers,
Tuscaloosa Police Department
& the City of Tuscaloosa on
your behalf. The Cash Savers
property has been purchased
and great things are on the
horizon as this whole property
will be upgraded. We're just
getting started!

Vol .01 Newsletter

Updates from
Councilman Cassius Lanier

Email:CLanier@Tuscaloosa.com
Phone: 205.754.44849

Closing Master's
Inn & Opening
New Doors
After years of arrests and violations 
at this location, the Master's Inn 
has been closed, has changed 
owners and changed business 
operation. The new Master’s Inn 
owners are renovating the 
buildings and turning the location 
into short-term studio apartments. 
They will be working to reshape the 
reputation previously attached to 
this property while meeting the 
needs of working citizens. 
Affordable housing should be 
available at this location by the 
summer. This is progress that we 
should be proud of.

Making Good

Spring Cleaning

Meet us at Lanier Automotive 
246 Skyland Blvd. 
Tuscaloosa , AL 35405
▪︎ Trash Picks, Safety Vests, and Trash
Bags will be provided 

(Councilors Lee Busby,  John Faile, & Cassius Lanier) 


